
 

 

 

Cupboard to Creativity 2022 

September Update. 

 

Hi Everyone, 

WOW what a month this has been. 

We have all been affected in some way I’m sure by the passing of the late Queen Elizabeth 
and we will all have changes of some sort in our lives because of this moment in time. 

What a wonderful living example of how to live a life in service she was. The gift to us all, 
was to show us how to do that with such dedication, whilst keeping a balance of her position 
and her family showing us grace, style and devotion.  

Spring has really shown us nature at her best & it was lovely to visit Toowoomba  again for 
the Carnival of Flowers time, to see the beautiful gardens, the quilt show in it’s new location, 
and of course have a lovely lunch with a friend. It was wonderful having my sister Betty & 
her husband visit with us as well, sharing some weekend adventures, fabric shopping, and 
Bett even managed a couple of class days in between her walking! 

This month I managed to finish the final of my farm lounge 
headrest pieces in the star fabrics (photo shows all 3 on the 
lounge) . I feel the block could have looked different in other 
colour combinations, but the darker tones suited the purpose 
for me, so maybe there is another quilt to be made of brighter 
colours using the same block! 

I hope you have had a fun month too. 

It is always great to see what people are making and I was  
delighted to see Sandra’s version of my Crown of Stars border 
Pattern finished this week. The pattern of PDF &  the video 
tutorial is available on my web site. 
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    I hope you have had a        
productive month too. 

 

     Happy quilting. 

               Jan P. 


